
August 7, 2014 

Ms. April Lazzaro 
Department of Environmental Quality 
350 Ottawa Avenue NW Unit 10 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49503 

Ms. April Lazzaro: 

6) 392-5141 

This letter is in direct response to the violation notice dated August 4, 2014 cited on July 31, 2014: 

"Failure to obtain a permit to install a duel fuel boiler, Act 451, Rule 201". 

Holland Hospital immediately communicated the violation with Johnson Controls Inc. who has been 

contracted for the boiler installation and can assure you that all construction has been postponed until 

the PTI Application No. 98-14 is reviewed and a final PTI has been issued to Holland Hospital. 

I ask that you communicate the progress of the application with me and please do not hesitate to call 

with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Bauman 

Facilities Manager, Holland Hospital 

616-394-3237 


